
 
 

East Jamaica Conference 
of Seventh-day Adventists  
Sabbath School & Personal Ministries 

Department 

June 24, 2024. 
 

To: Pastors, Elders and Sabbath School Superintendents and other workers. 
Re: Sabbath School Emphasis Day – Sabbath, August 28, 2024 
 
Greetings! 
It gives me great joy and pleasure in writing this letter to you our valued workers 

Thanks and much appreciation to you for all the effort you have placed 

in making the Sabbath School, the school of all ages. 

 
On the 2024 EJC Calendar of Events (Mission Calendar) August 28 is 
Sabbath School Emphasis Day. 
 
Below are the aims and objectives of this initiative: 
1) To revive the Sabbath School ministry (where necessary) in our churches 

2) To educate the membership of the importance of the Sabbath School ministry to 

    the mission of the Seventh-day Adventist church. 

3) To solicit suggestions from members of ways to improve Sabbath Schools in 

     each local congregation.  

4) To refocus the Sabbath School on the importance of fulfilling the Gospel  

    Mandate. 

 

Therefore, we are asking the Sabbath School Superintendents in each church 

to begin to meet with your Committees to plan activities that will ensure that 

this day is a success. 

 

We are recommending the churches dedicate the entire 

(from Sabbath to vespers) day to this initiative. 

 

Yours in the Master’s service, 

 

 

Anthony Baugh, Pastor 

Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Director 

74 CONSTANT SPRING ROAD, P.O. BOX 181 
KINGSTON 10, JAMAICA W.I. 
Tel :( 876) 924-1061-5 / 619-2855 
 E-mail: denisebrown@ejcsda.com 
Website: www.ejcsda.com/ 
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